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Trash Compactors at TBIT  
 
Effective April 12th, 2017, the IWBT trash compactor will be removed from TBIT to 
make way for MSC project. We have two other trash compactors located at Tom 
Bradley International Terminal (TBIT) for trash disposal.   
 

• Overview of TBIT 

 
 

• Adjacent to the South Loading Dock                     Adjacent to the North Loading Dock 

     
 
All concessions, service providers, and TBIT ramp operators will be required to use the 
trash compactors at the identified locations.  
 
LAWA Maintenance Services Division is responsible for maintaining the compactors. 
 
For questions, please contact Eve McEneaney at emceneaney@lawa.org 424-646-
5029. 
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